
 

 

 

~ The LTAV Committee ~ 

• Oversees the ‘day-to-day’ running of the Association,

• Publishes Lablines and sells our handbooks,

• Maintains the registration database,

• Manages the webpage and list-serve,

• Gives safety information to members,

• Administers LABCON and,

• Supports regional meetings throughout Victoria.

If you have an interest in any of these areas, please consider nominating for the 2025 

LTAV Committee. No prior experience is required.  

Committee meetings are usually held 6 times per year, and can be attended in person or 

on Webex. Meetings are currently held online or at Ridley College at 6:30pm. Dinner and

drinks are provided before the meeting.  

All Committee positions will fall vacant at the AGM at LABCON 2024.

All financial members of LTAV can nominate for any Committee position. 

Please fill in the form overleaf and submit before 7th November 2024.

Join the LTAV Committee 

~ You never know where it will lead you ~ 

INVITATION TO JOIN THE 2025 COMMITTEE

Are you a committed ‘Partner in Science Education’? 

Would you like to share your knowledge and experience with 

colleagues? Do you want to contribute to your Professional Association? 

Can you volunteer some time/expertise to assist your colleagues? Would 

you like to directly influence the future direction of LTAV? 

WE NEED YOU! 



Nominations are called for the 2025 LTAV Committee.

ALL current positions fall vacant at the LTAV Annual General Meeting to be held on 14th November 2024.

‘Rules for Laboratory Technician’ Association of Victoria’, Clause 23. Election of officers and ordinary 

committee members:  

(1) Nominations of candidates for election as officers of the Association or as ordinary members of

the Committee must be:

(a) Made in writing, signed by the nominee and another member of the Association and

(b) Delivered to the Secretary of the Association (or returning officer) not less than 7 days before

the date fixed for the holding of the annual general meeting (deadline 7/11/2024).

(2) Nominees must be financial members of LTAV in 2024

I, (Full Name): ________________________________________________________________________ 

School: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

School Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone: ________________________Email: _____________________________________________ 

Wish to nominate for a Committee position as (please tick): 

☐ President      ☐  Vice President      ☐ Secretary      ☐ Treasurer      ☐ General Committee

As an LTAV General Committee Member I am interested in (please tick):  

☐ Animal Ethics Officer ☐Membership Officer ☐ National Network Officer (SETA rep)

☐ Lablines Editor ☐ LTAV Policy Officer ☐ Safety Information Officer

☐ Lablines Distribution Officer ☐ LTAV Publications Officer    ☐ Regional liaison Officer (Metro)

☐ Regional Liaison Officer (Country)   ☐ Website Administrator ☐ List-serve Administrator

☐ Relieving Technician Officer General committee positions are decided by the 2025 Committee.

Nominee signature: ________________________________ Date: _________________________________ 

Seconder name (block letters) ________________________ Seconder signature: ______________________ 

(Must be LTAV member) 

Written nominations must be received no later than: 7th November 2024

2025 LTAV COMMITTEE NOMINATION FORM



Nominations from the floor (or verbal) will only be accepted for positions where there are no written 

nominations received by 7th November 2024.

If the number of nominations exceeds the number of vacancies to be filled, a ballot must be held.  The 

ballot for the election of officers and ordinary members of the committee must be conducted at the annual 

general meeting in such a manner as the committee may direct. 

Please return completed nomination form to the address at the top of this form (TO: Returning Officer), or 

email to dale.carroll@tgc.vic.edu.au or Secretary: secretary@ltav.org.au

mailto:dale.carroll@tgc.vic.edu.au
mailto:Sheree.Baker@education.vic.gov.au



